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Executive Board AGENDA

Wednesday, May 17th  2017
10:00 – 11:00a
Sedgwick County Appraiser’s Office - Administrative Conference Rm 130


Executive Board Meeting

Call to Order
Patrick DeWitt, President

Old Business

Wild-Fire Update: Our chapter submitted a donation of about $200 to support clean up and improvement work to those that suffered damage in the area.
Conference Raffle:  to be held today to determine who will attend the international conference this year in Las Vegas NV.   
New Business

 Treasurers Update: Briefly reviewed expense outlook.
Education Class Enrollment Update:  We expect to have high enrollment for 300 level IAAO course this summer.  It was recommended that incoming officers plan to participate in one-day forums which can be found on the IAAO website.
Ideas for Meetings:  Richard Shodorf, local lawyer has requested to make a presentation for our office.  Mr. Shodorf has years of legal experience with Kansas appraisers and largely influenced a large scale reappraisal in 1987. Other possibilities are Lori Reedy of Harvey co. to speak about oil and gas, the sheriff’s office to hold our annual presentation about safety.  We are considering inviting other local county Appraiser’s to come and give a fresh perspective/presentation for a topic of their choice.
Chapter Functions:  Our installation dinner will take place in late June (after the 19th). Recommendations given include Hanger 1 Steakhouse, Picasso’s Pizza (Mulvane) and River City Brewery.
Nominations Committee Update:  Jack Manion says voting for incoming officers will occur next week, May 22nd.  Voting will be sent via email but will also be possible via website.  Two nominations for president include Ronald Tidwell and Nancy Delgado-Hernandez.  It was noted that efforts will be made to maintain a private record this year during voting. Finally tally will be available by Thursday, May 25th.
Open Discussion:  Recognition of outgoing board members.  Deanna Aspedon and Chris Morlan both recognized for many years of dedication to the board as members and as officers.  Words of wisdom from both included an encouragement to get more involved. “you will get out what you put in.” They followed up with encouragement to attend conferences and gain more depth of knowledge in the industry.
KCAA is coming in June: It was mentioned that it is possible to donate to the silent auction and that donations should be labeled with our chapter.

Drawing:  Karen Miles and Anna Burson have been selected to attend the international conference in Las Vegas later this year.

Ronnie Tidwell Congratulated and thanked Patrick DeWitt for all of his time and efforts this past year as Chapter president.

Nancy Delgado-Hernandez gave a few words about her interest in leading the chapter moving forward.  Her interest involves finding ways to get more people interested in supporting/joining the organization.

Patrick DeWitt:  meeting adjourned.
Adjourn

